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USA BMX Summer Nationals Race  

into Roseville    
  

Oak Creek BMX to Host Huge Three-Day Event June 22-24 

 

Rocklin, CA - June 12, 2018 - On June 22-24 the USA BMX Summer Nationals are 

racing into Roseville bringing thousands of riders and spectators from around the nation to 

Oak Creek BMX.  Placer Valley Tourism (PVT) is thrilled to be hosting this prestigious 

event in conjunction with USA BMX that will showcase some of the best BMX riders in 

the nation.   

 

Last May PVT gave a $10,000 capital improvement grant to Oak Creek BMX to help fund 

a track rebuild that would keep them competitive and eligible for national events like the 

Summer Nationals.  

 

USA BMX rider and long-time champion for Oak Creek BMX Kent Elliot explained, "We 

got the nation's best in the BMX track rebuild business, Billy Allen, to head up this project 

with the focus being to bring Olympic BMX riders and national events back to Roseville - 

mission completed!" 

 

Since 1985 Oak Creek BMX has been making dreams come true for BMXers young and 

old, all which has been made possible because of the dedication of track owners and 

operators, Bruce and Linda Minton. Their BMX facility has continually been ranked the 

No. 1 track in Northern California. 

 

"We are so excited to bring the Summer Nationals back to Oak Creek BMX," stated Chris 

Luna, USA BMX National Coordinator. "Bruce and Linda Minton have done so much for 

the sport of BMX and we are fortunate to have them as track operators at this facility." 

 

Luna added, "This event will attract over 1,000 participants from all over the country as 

well as other parts of the world and would not be possible without our great partners at 

PVT." 
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Mark your calendars for June 22-24 if you want to see some of the fastest BMX riders 

nationwide tear it up on the track! Friday, June 22 the racing will take place from noon to 

9 p.m., Saturday, June 23 the schedule is 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. and Sunday, June 24 these 

champion riders will race from 7 a.m. to 3 p.m. Parking is $10 daily. Oak Creek BMX is 

located at 648 Riverside Ave in Roseville. 

 

 

 

  

  

About Placer Valley Tourism 

Placer Valley Tourism (PVT) is made up for the 23 hotels in Roseville, Rocklin and Lincoln, 

California. PVT recruits and supports hundreds of annual events with grants, marketing, volunteers 

and other services as needed. To learn more about how PVT can help bring your event here, visit 

www.playplacer.com or call 916-773-5400. 

 

### 

 

If you'd like more information please call PVT at (916) 773-5400 or email Amy Looney at 

alooney@placertourism.com.  
 

Placer Valley Tourism | 2204 Plaza Drive, Suite 110 | Rocklin | CA | 95675 

STAY CONNECTED: 
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